
 

 
 

Are you enthusiastic about education? 

Are you able to lead a supportive, motivated, team of 
governors? 

 
For September 2025, we are seeking a new Chair of Governors to oversee 

our experienced team, as we move forward together to uphold and 
improve upon the standards of education that our pupils enjoy.  Our 

Governors play a vital role in supporting the school to achieve its 
vision: 'To provide an excellent educational foundation that inspires 

curiosity, creativity, confidence and a love of learning.’ 

 Our current Chair is completing their term of office so this is an amazing 
opportunity for a skilled leader, with experience at a senior organisational 
level, to use their expertise and abilities to make a real difference to the 
life chances of the 3-7 year old children in our school, and help us in the 

next stage of our development.  

Our January 2025 Ofsted report acknowledged the strength 
of our Governing Body: “Governors provide a clear, strategic vision. They 

offer challenge and support in equal measure.” 

Full Chair of Governors induction and training will be provided.  

All we ask is that you have the time, energy and experience to join us. For 
an informal chat and for more information please contact us.   

We would love to hear from you by 2nd June 2025! 

 
 
 
 
Chestnut Lane School 
105 Chestnut Lane 
Amersham 
HP6 6EF 

  Telephone: 01494 727415   
  Email: office@chestnutlane.bucks.sch.uk 
Website: chestnutlane.bucks.sch.uk  
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